
BY E-MAIL ONLY 

July 18, 2018 

Terrance Jones 

DEVON CANADA CORPORATION 
APPLICATION(S) NO. 1905127, 1907186, 1907187, 1905124 

STATEMENT(S) OF CONCERN NO. 31074 AND 31075 

Dear Mr. Terrance Jones: 

You are receiving this letter because you filed a statement of concern about Applications 
No. 1905127, 1907186, 1907187 and 1905124. The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) has 
reviewed your statement of concerns, along with the applications, the applicable 
requirements, and other submissions or information about the applications. The AER has 
decided that a hearing is not required under an enactment, or necessary, to consider the 
concerns outlined in your statement of concern.  

In its review of your concerns, the AER considered the following:  

 You do not own the land on which the projects are proposed.

 Noise requirements comply with AER Directive 038.

 County road allowance concerns are outside of AER jurisdiction.

 The AER acknowledges concerns regarding future well applications. As per

Directive 056, Devon is required to include the SOC filers in its participant

involvement notification program for any future infrastructure applications in the

area, and to notify them when those applications are submitted.

 Devon is required to meet all environmental and regulatory guidelines and

requirements.

Based on the above, you have not demonstrated that you may be directly and adversely 

affected by approval of the applications or that the AER should hold a hearing before 

making its decision on the application. The AER has issued the applied-for licences and 

this is your notice of that decision. Copies of the licences are attached.  Under the 
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Responsible Energy Development Act an eligible person may file a request for a 

regulatory appeal on an appealable decision. Eligible persons and appealable decisions 

are defined in section 36 of the Responsible Energy Development Act and section 3.1 of 

the Responsible Energy Development Act General Regulation. If you wish to file a 

request for regulatory appeal, you must submit your request in the form and manner and 

within the timeframe required by the AER. You can find filing requirements and forms 

on the AER website, http://www.aer.ca/applications-and-notices/appeals. 

If you have any questions, contact Kimberley Andrade at 780-642-9169 or e-mail 

Kimberley.andrade@aer.ca. 

Sincerely, 

<Original signed by> 

Hélène de Beer  

Director, Authorizations InSitu 

Enclosure (7): (Licence) 

cc: Katie Howes, Devon Canada Corporation 
  AER SOC Coordinator 
  AER Wainwright Field Centre  


